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TOWN OF BRANFORD, CONNECTICUT 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

TO 

“SUMMER TEEN TRAVEL TRANSPORTATION” 

 
 
This addendum includes changes, deletions, additions and/or clarifications to the existing 
Request for Bids for the “SUMMER TEEN TRAVEL TRANSPORTATION”.  Bidders should 
consider all items set forth in this Addendum for Bid Preparation as applicable. 
 

 
THE SUMMER TEEN TRAVEL TRANSPORTATION BID HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE 
TO COVID-19.   
 
Please check the town’s website at www.branford-ct.gov periodically to see when this 
bid will be reposted.  You may also sign up to receive email notifications by creating an 
account on our website. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this difficult time.  
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